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Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
18-19195 

Date sent 
05/10/2018 

Subject 
Car Parking Charges and Fines 

Details of enquiry 
Please could you provide me with the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act. 

1. How much money did the trust raise from car parking charges in each of the last two 

financial years - 2016/17 and 2017/18? Include a breakdown of staff and visitor/patient 

parking if possible. 

2. How much money was raised from parking fines in each of the last two financial years - 

2016/17 and 2017/18? Include a breakdown of staff and visitor/patient fines if possible. 

3. Have you increased the cost of parking in your car parks during the last financial year - 

between 2016/17 and 2017/18? Please give a breakdown of how much parking has 

increased by. 

4. Do you charge for disabled parking? 

Response Sent 
1. The Trust does not charge service users for parking, as we only offer minimal parking 

facilities to those service users who have small children or have special mobility 

requirements. 

2. We charge staff for parking in our underground car park at the rate of £400 per annum, 

usually paid via monthly deductions of £33.33 from salary. (Part-time staff pay an amount 

proportionate to the number of days per week that they work.) 

3. We record revenue by financial years, 1st April to 31 March, and the revenue received from 

car parking charges was as follows: 

 2015/16 £19,452 (from staff parking charges only) 

 2016/17 £15,038 (from staff parking charges only) 

 2017/18 £12,484  (from staff parking charges only) 


